
Triad Local 
School District
Quarterly Learning Report

Spring 2025

Dear Community, 

As we wrap up the final quarter of the academic year, I want to express my deep 
appreciation for the hard work and dedication shown by our entire school 
community. This quarterly learning report reflects the progress, achievements, and 
growth our students have made through the collective efforts of our educators, 
support staff, and families.

As we move into the summer months, I encourage students to continue exploring, 
reading, and staying curious. Learning doesn’t stop when school is out—it simply 
takes new forms. Whether it's through travel, camps, creative projects, or simply 
spending time outdoors, every experience is an opportunity to grow.

Thank you for being a vital part of our learning community. I hope your summer is restful, joyful, 
and safe. We look forward to welcoming everyone back in the fall, ready for another exciting year 
of discovery and achievement.

Vickie Maruniak
Superintendent, Triad Local Schools



Vickie Hoffman
Superintendent of Schools

hoffmanv@triadk12.org

Nathan Hilborn
Treasurer

hilbornn@triadk12.org

Faith Lawson
Superintendent’s Secretary

lawsonf@triadk12.org

Ryan Thompson
Director of Technology

thompsonr@triadk12.org

Neil Laughbaum
Director of Operations

laughbaumn@triadk12.org

Lee Claypool
Director of Student Services

claypooll@triadk12.org



Reading - May 2024

Mathematics - May 2024

Reading - May 2025
*grade levels with state tests did not complete Diagnostic 3

Mathematics - May 2025
*grade levels with state tests did not complete Diagnostic 3

KEY: Tier 1 (on grade level), Tier 2 (one grade level below), Tier 3 (two or more grade levels below)

Jenna Robenalt
Chief Academic Officer
robenaltj@triadk12.org



Third and Fourth Graders worked super hard and their teachers planned fun, creative activities to 
prepare for Spring Ohio State Testing!

Second Graders invited 
classroom mystery 
readers in celebration of 
literacy week/ Read 
Across America Week. 
Students had so much fun 
guessing who the readers 
were going to be.

Patrick Johnson
Elementary Principal
johnsonp@triadk12.org



Vinnie Spirko
Middle  School Principal
sprikov@triadk12.org

Mrs. Bottom’s 8th grade 
math students got outside 
for some fresh air and 
State Test prep. 

This year at their awards banquet, the 8th graders began a new tradition for those exiting Middle School. 
They were asked to choose from the available high school academic pathways, organizations, clubs, 
sports, and activities, that they would commit to for the next 4 years while they are in high school.  They 
then signed a letter showing their commitment to graduate with the Class of 2029! 



Teachers at the High School found creative ways for students to 
prepare for their End-of-Course State tests.  

Todd Schneider
High School Principal
schneidert@triadk12.org



On April 17, 2025, Triad Local Schools celebrated the grand opening of our new Career Technical 
Education (CTE) wing at Triad High School. This construction was the result of the district winning 
$2.2 million from the Ohio Career Tech Education Equipment Grant. We applied for this grant in 
order to start our own CTE program with two academic pathways: Information Technology and 
Allied Health and Nursing. We are so excited for these courses to begin in August!

Christina Smart-Meigs
Student Success Coordinator
smartc@triadk12.org

High school students led tours 
of the new facilities. 

ODEW Deputy Director of Career-Technical 
Education and Workforce, Jeremy Varner, 
was a speaker and guest of honor. 

From ground-breaking….
 (August 22, 2024)

To ribbon-cutting!
(April, 17, 2025)



to our 2025 Staff Member of the Year!




